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Executive Board meeting 9 March 2020 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the fourth meeting of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main decisions 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Code of Ethics and requested a revision to reflect the outcome of 
discussions. The Executive Board decided to include the adoption of the Code of Ethics on the agenda of 
an upcoming meeting of the Management Board. 

The Executive Board approved the proposed approach and process for the next Eurojust Multi-Annual 
Strategy 2022-2024 with changes. 

The Executive Board approved the proposed workflow and schedule for all 2020 planning products, 
covering: 

• The amending budget 2020 to incorporate this year’s Danish contribution; 
• The 2021-2023 and 2022-2024 Single Programming Documents (SPDs), including the annual 

budgets for 2021 and 2022; and 
• The next Eurojust Multi-Annual Strategy (MAS) for the period after 2022. 

 

 

 

 


